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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF THE “THIRD INTER-AMERICAN MEETING OF EXPERTS AND REPRESENTATIVES OF ELECTORAL BODIES OF 
THE OAS MEMBER STATES" AS AN ITEM ON THE AGENDA OF THE
NEXT MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE

BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

II.2.E8.D-OEA.10-1306


The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Maria Isabel Salvador Crespo, and requests, in accordance with resolution AG/RES. 2528 (XXXIX-O/09), the inclusion of the “Third Inter-American Meeting of Experts and Representatives of the Electoral Bodies of the OAS Member States” as an item on the agenda of the next meeting of the Permanent Council.


We are forwarding by electronic mail the final report in the four official languages of the Organization with a view to its distribution among the OAS member states.


The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 17, 2010

Ambassador Maria Isabel Salvador Crespo

Chair of the Permanent Council

Washington, D. C.
Caracas, August 16, 2010

DGRI 120-10

Her Excellency

Carmen Velásquez

Representative (I) of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela

  to the Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

I am cordially writing to you in order to present my compliments and convey herewith the final report, conclusions, and recommendations of the “Third Inter-American Meeting of Experts and Representatives of the Electoral Bodies of the OAS Member States” held in Caracas on July 29 and 30 of this year.


This event was held pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2528 (XXXIX-O/09) “Modernization and Use of Electoral Technologies in the Hemisphere” adopted by the General Assembly of the OAS at its thirty-ninth regular session held in Honduras, in June 2009.


In this regard, I would be very grateful for your good offices in arranging for the final report of the Meeting to be submitted to the Chair of the Permanent Council with a view to its presentation at the next regular meeting of that body.


Having nothing further to add, I take the opportunity to thank you for the support that your office has provided us and reiterate my highest esteem and consideration.


Sincerely yours,


Rosaura Sierra Escalona


Director General for Foreign Affairs


National Electoral Council


Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
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